
 
 

MOBILE CITY PLANNING COMMISSION 
LETTER OF DECISION 

 
October 7, 2011 

 
  
 
  
 
 
Hill Forest, LLC: David G. Sumrall 
33 Inverness Center Parkway, Suite LL-130 
Birmingham, AL 35242 
 
Re: Case #ZON2011-01556 (Sidewalk Waiver) 

Hill Forest, LLC: David G. Sumrall 
1900 Shelton Beach Road Extension  
(East side of Shelton Beach Road, ½± mile North of Moffett Road) 
Request to waive construction of a sidewalk along Shelton Beach Road 
Extension. 
Council District 1 

 
Dear Applicant(s): 
 
At its meeting on October 6, 2011, the Planning Commission considered your request for 
a sidewalk waiver at the above referenced location. 
 
After discussion, it was decided to deny this request for a sidewalk along Shelton Beach 
Road. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this action, please call this office at (251) 208-5895. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
MOBILE CITY PLANNING COMMISSION 
Dr. Victoria Rivizzigno, Secretary 
 
 
By: ________________________________________ 
 Richard Olsen 
 Deputy Director of Planning 
 
 
cc: McCrory Williams 


	 

